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Rose Free Library
Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes
April 10, 2023
Call to Order: Jennifer @ 6:03 Attending: Deanna, Lori, Jennifer Laurie, Cherie, Christina and Cassandra 
Secretary’s Report:  Laurie – Cherie made a motion to accept the report and Christina seconded. Motion passed.
Treasurer’s Report: Lori – Both February and March reports were presented – Laurie made a motion to accept the reports and Cherie seconded. Motion passed.
Librarian’s Report: Deanna – Our flooring and reconfiguring project has taken longer than originally planned, so we are closed through this Friday, April 14. An Open House is scheduled for next Wednesday, (April 19th). There is some more finishing work to be done, and more shelving and arranging. Laurie made a motion that expenses up to $300 do not need to be approved by the board. Christina seconded and the motion was approved. We have new baskets and shelving for board books and easy readers.  Taxes are done, and hopefully Jennifer can sign online.  Eventually we need to make the downstairs room an office.  May 13 is the First Annual Rose Family Fun Festival – we will have a table there, and will have library information and a book sale. We will also plan to have a table at the Strawberry Festival in Wolcott and for one of the Summer of Roses Concerts. The theme for Summer Reading is “All Together Now”. Story Walks – Deanna will talk with the people at Huckleberry Swamp to set that one up, and Marshall Park has indicated that they would like to proceed forward with setting a story walk up there. 
Committee Reports:  Until the present project is completed, our remodeling project & Grant is on hold. 
Old Business: None
New Business:
· New flooring update – This was covered in the Librarian’s Report.
· Should we purchase a vacuum for library? Roman Perez donated a vacuum! Thank you, Roman, for all that you do for the library!
· Thank you to Deanna, Jolynn and all volunteers and helpers for all that has been done during this flooring and remodeling project. 
· Setup tables at upcoming events in Rose and Wolcott – This was covered in the Librarian’s Report.
· Annual Report – Thank you, Lori and Deanna for all of your hard work on this report. Laurie made a motion to approve the Annual Report, and Cherie seconded. The Annual Report was approved.
· National Library Week and fund drive letter – (April 23-29) Laurie will write the letter, and send it to members for additions/corrections. Ideas for the future included sending out a post card and having a more detailed letter available at the library and online, rather than sending the letter out to patrons. 
Adjournment: @ 7:21
Next Meeting: 
May  8th
